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Note for the attention of Directors-General 
and Heads of Service
Subject:
Fellowships 2005-2006
Please find attached details of the Fellowships programme for 2005-2006. I would be grateful if you could ensure that this note is brought quickly to the attention of all officials concerned in your DG or service.

The Fellowship Brochure contains details of the application process and the conditions under which this programme will operate.

Following the closing dates of 28 February 2005 (for Harvard University and the European University Institute, Florence) and 14 March (for all other US Universities and Singapore), the Co-ordinating Committee for Fellowships, under the chair of Mr F. Colasanti, Director-General for Information Society, will meet to consider the applications and make the final selection of candidates.

Please note that the research proposal must be approved by the Director-General or Head of Service of the applicant.

Full programme information is also available on the Training Unit’s Website.
http://www.cc.cec/pers_admin/training_bxl/catalogue/fellowships_fr.html
Queries should be addressed to Ms Nicole Van Crombruggen, ADMIN A.3 (ext. 59877).  
[Signed]
Claude CHÊNE
cc:
Mr D. O’Sullivan

Mr F. Colasanti

RRH

Training Managers

Mr G. Vervaet
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